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YELO ISA Fund I, LLC, and/or any person or entity acting on behalf of or servicing your 

agreement for the aforementioned entities (collectively, “we” and “YELO”) is committed to 

providing access to our website to as many users as possible. We understand customers or 

prospective customers may have disabilities, including auditory, physical, neurological, visual, 

and cognitive disabilities, which can potentially impair the use of our website. We strive to provide 

equal access to our users with disabilities. In furtherance of this goal, our web content has been 

designed in an attempt to be in compliance with the American with Disabilities Act of 1990 

(ADA), 42 U.S.C. § 12101, the World Wide Web Consortium's (W3C) Web Content Accessibility 

Guidelines (WCAG) 2.0, Level AA (WCAG 2.0 AA), and the Authoring Tool Accessibility 

Guidelines 2.0 (ATAG). 

 

Should you have any accessibility questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

info@yelofunding.com. Our efforts to provide an accessible website are ongoing. If you encounter 

an accessibility issue, please specify the web page at issue in your email or communication to us, 

and we will make reasonable efforts to address your concern. 
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